
The CSAA Golf Championship will be hosted one 

day, WEDNESDAY, JUNE 3rd at Seneca Golf Course. 

Each division and age group will be playing 9-hole 

competition. This is the same format that was used at 

last year’s championship. We are looking forward to a 

great day of golf as the school year comes to its end and 

the summer activities kick off. 


